
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free 800-727-9170 

March 11, 2024 

Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:   UE-230793 - Avista Utilities Revised 2025 Electric Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) Work 

Plan  

Dear Mr. Killip: 

On September 27, 2023, in compliance with WAC 480-100-625(2), Avista Utilities submitted its 

2025 Electric IRP Work Plan which outlines expectations for its 2025 Electric IRP due on 

January 1, 2025. Collaborative discussions with Staff, Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) 

members, and other interested parties took place during the Company’s February 2024 TAC 

meeting pertaining to the length and frequency of TAC meetings. Based on these conversations, 

Avista made the determination to adjust its TAC meeting schedule in its 2025 IRP Workplan to 

allow for more frequent and shorter meetings. The revised workplan outlines the new meeting 

cadence and agenda topics. If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact John 

Lyons 509-495-8515 or me at 509-495-2782. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

Regulatory Affairs 

Shawn.Bonfield@avistacorp.com 

UE-230793

mailto:Shawn.Bonfield@avistacorp.com
sstewart215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


